County of San Mateo

Inter-Departmental Correspondence

Department: BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

DISTRICT 3
File #: 21-740 Board Meeting Date: 9/28/2021
Special Notice / Hearing: None

Vote Required: Majority

To: Honorable Board of Supervisors

From: Supervisor Don Horsley, District 3

Supervisor Warren Slocum, District 4
Subject: Appointments to the Bayside Design Review Committee
RECOMMENDATION:

Recommendation for appointments to the Bayside Design Review Committee:

A) Ariela St. Pierre, as Devonshire Community Representative for an initial partial term ending
March 31, 2022; and

B) Matt Bloom, as Alternate North Fair Oaks (Middlefield Road) Community Representative for an
initial partial term ending March 31, 2023.

BACKGROUND:

The Bayside Design Review Committee reviews building permit applications in the design review
areas. The Committee reviews all applications for compliance with specific site planning and
architectural standards developed for the area.

DISCUSSION:

Ariela St. Pierre is a resident of Devonshire in unincorporated San Carlos, where she has lived with
her family since 2002. She is an attorney with a range of experiences including working closely with
Boards of Directors and Committees in public, private and non-profit settings. She is interested in
ensuring the continued beauty and vitality of the neighborhood on behalf of its residents.

Matt Bloom is a product manager at a large technology and social media company and is a resident
of North Fair Oaks. He is also an avid biker, his mode of transportation to and from his work. He is
interested in getting more involved with the community where he can have a positive impact.

FISCAL IMPACT:
None.
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